Dear friends of MonFilmFest,

One-time or periodic donations have become the most crucial aspect of the budget for
Imagina, Cultural Association, the organizer of MonFilmFest. Our festival has garnered
interest primarily from audiences not necessarily involved in the industry, but rather from
those who love cinema, those who are still capable of being amazed. Additionally, we have a
highly diverse range of participants that continues to grow through word of mouth. However,
to fulfill all our ambitions, we need your support. What we are asking for here goes beyond
time-limited crowdfunding campaigns because, from the day after the 21st MonFilmFest
awards ceremony, we begin working on the next edition.

We know we can rely on the passion and commitment of our community of free and
independent cinema enthusiasts. We invite you to actively participate both as donors and as
our advocates, sharing our cause with your friends and family. Together, we can ensure that
the ongoing, monthly expenses faced by MonFilmFest, which are currently a source of great
effort, are covered and do not jeopardize the next edition. May the tradition continue, and
may MonFilmFest remain an extraordinary and unique success, serving as a launchpad for
emerging talents in the world of cinema, as it has been until now.

Thank you for your support and for always standing by our side along this challenging
journey. We are grateful for the affection and appreciation you have shown towards
MonFilmFest. We look forward to sharing this experience of free and independent cinema
with you.

( Giuseppe Selva)



